TOWN OF BRUNSWICK
PUBLIC HEARING
FEBRUARY 8, 2018, 6:30 P.M.
TOWN HALL

Board Members Present: Councilman Christian, Councilman Sullivan, Councilman Casale
and Councilman Balistreri.

Board Members Absent: Supervisor Herrington.

Also Present: Deputy Supervisor, Patrick Poleto, Town Attorney, Thomas Cioffi and Town
Clerk, William J. Lewis.

Deputy Supervisor Poleto called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m. and instructed the
Town Clerk to read the Notice of Public Hearing. The notice had been published in The
Record and posted at Town Hall and on the Town website.

The hearing was for the purpose of accepting public comment on the proposed Local Law #1
0f 2018, A Local Law Amending the Town of Brunswick Zoning Map”.

Deputy Supervisor Poleto explained that the Local Law was necessary to correct errors found
on the zoning map which had been approved last year. Several parcels were shown to be in
Business Districts but were in fact Residential Districts.

The meeting was opened for public comment.

VISITORS WHO WISH TO SPEAK:
No one from the public spoke.

Deputy Supervisor Poleto closed the Public Hearing.

ADJOURNMENT:
Councilman Christian made a motion to close the Public Hearing, which was seconded by
Councilman Casale. Unanimously approved. The meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

William J. Lewis



